
Join us for Graduation Sunday
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Extreme Transformation
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Ladies…Extreme Transformation is back!
Women of Power is hosting classes
teaching lifestyle changes to balance

Join the Run/Walk Club
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The Summer Run/Walk Club is in
motion. Join us each Saturday at 7:30am
until August 2nd at various locations

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KBr4WWbvhc0


healthy living through exercise and
nutrition on this Tuesday, June 10th, at
6:00 p.m. in person at New Salem Baptist
Church Fellowship Hall. For more
information, contact Min. Brenda Troy
at btroy@newsalemcares.com.

citywide. All levels of walkers and runners
are welcome to come and fellowship!
Scan the QR code or click the link to sign
the participation form and access more
information. 
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Volunteer for the Pantry

The Bread of Life Food Pantry is
looking for volunteers to serve on
Wednesdays from 4:30pm-6:45 pm
and 1st and 3rd Saturdays from
9:30am-12:30pm. Gather your
caregroup, friends and family to sign
up via the enewsletter or just come to
1880 Agler Rd and we’ll welcome you
there! If you have any questions,
please email Adam Troy at
atroy@newsalemcares.com.

Food Pantry Delivery June 9th

Just a quick reminder that our monthly
Food Pantry delivery is scheduled for
Monday, June 9th, 2025 at 8:00 am.
As you may know many of our Linden
area families depend heavily on our
resources. Our team needs your heart
and hands to join us in community
service as we continue putting feet on
prayers. Parking is available on the
church main lot. Appreciate the
consideration and hope to see you
serving with us tomorrow. For more
information, please contact Adam Troy
at atroy@newsalemcares.com

Volunteer Education
Coordinators

Food is Medicine 
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Do you like to organize and coordinate
events, activities. Do you love
education or aspects of learning? Then
the Maturity department needs
you. We have 3 volunteer opportunities
for Education Coordinators. Contact
Rev. Dr. Monica Lowe at
mlowe@newsalemcares.com or call
her at 614 930-2242 to serve. 

Click image to enlarge it and view in more detail.

Attention teens! We are excited to
announce… “Food is Medicine” – a
powerful, hands-on summer
experience designed for youth ages
14–18! This dynamic program starting
June 9th at the Linden Fresh Market
will empower our young people to dive
into the life-changing connection
between nutrition, health, and
community well-being. For more
information or to register now, please
contact our Director of Missions and
Community Engagement, Brother
Adam Troy, at
ATroy@newsalemcares.com.

Heath & Hope Virtual
Lunch Series- Men Only
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Men of New Salem – your health
matters! Invest in yourself by joining
the Health & Hope Virtual Lunch
Series, a three-part online experience
designed to help you live stronger,
longer, and better. Join us at 12pm
noon on Wednesdays, June 25th, July
23rd, and Aug 20th. Bring your lunch
and leave empowered. For more
information, email Brother Adam Troy,
Director of Missions, at
atroy@newsalemcares.com or Rev.
Landon Adams, Director of
Membership, at
ladams@newsalemcares.com.

Church Anniversary
Weekend Save the Date

June 21-22​
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Join us for our 116th Church
Anniversary weekend as we kick-off
on with the annual Church Cookout
on Saturday, June 21st . 

Church Cookout
Saturday, June 21st
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Church Family - Our annual church
cookout is coming Saturday, June
21 from 11am - 4pm. We'll be back
at Fort Hayes Metropolitan
Education Center where we have
been the last few years. The
cookout is free to attend, all we ask
is that you please register!
Additionally - we need volunteers to
make the day amazing. Sign up to
take a shift of fun. Click on the link
or scan the QR Code.

Register Here

Bible Sampler
Next Classes to Register
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The next two classes running for three weeks are the Falsehood of Social Media (online
only) on Monday, June 23rd from 6pm-7pm and Declaring God’s Word over your Life (in

https://newsalemcares.shelbynextchms.com/external/form/12d6f12b-e32f-4a50-83fd-4c74801ff6e0


person only) starting Sunday, June 29th from 8:00am-9:15am at Corinthian Baptist Church
in the Chapel. Limited in person seating so register today. Deadline to register for both
classes is June 15th. Classes are offered for 3 weeks in June and July. Register by
clicking on the link or scanning the QR code. 

​For additional questions, please reach out to Rev. Dr. Monica Lowe at
mlowe@newsalemcares.com.

Register Here

Coffee in the Park
kicks off June 28th
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This summer let’s take our fellowship
beyond the four walls of the church
and into the  marketplace! New Salem
is excited to invite YOU to our
“Coffee in the Park” Conversation
Series—happening in June, July, and
August!
 
Come connect, share, and be inspired
as we gather for meaningful
conversations, real connections, and
spiritual encouragement—all over a
warm cup of coffee. Whether you’re a
long-time member or new to our
church family, there’s a seat at the
table just for you. Bring a friend, your
favorite mug, and an open heart. Let’s
stir up good coffee and great
conversations together!
Let’s make this summer a season of
connection and community!

Come on Men of God…
Sing! 
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Looking for male singers (age 18+ and
older) to minister with the FCC Male
Chorus on Father's Day (June 15) at
the 10am service. For more
information, contact
Rev. Dr. Merlyn Ruffin
mruffin@newsalemcares.com or
614/930-222.

Music Ministry
Rehearsals for June

You are invited to participate in music
ministry at New Salem as follows:
Rehearsals for Voices of New Salem,
Young Adult Choir, Praise & Worship,
FCC Male Chorus and Jean Bell
Children’s Choir are held in the Mini-
Fellowship Hall area at New Salem.
See the graphic, for more details or

mailto:mlowe@newsalemcares.com
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contact Rev. Merlyn Ruffin at
mruffin@newsalemcares.com or call
her at 614 930-2221.

Click image to enlarge it and view in more detail.
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This is an important reminder to all New Salem Members. If you need to report a
hospitalization or death to the church, please call 614 554-6417 or email
crt@newsalemcares.com.

Call

Email
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